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Improvements to all blocks of
flats starting with Stowford
and Bayswater Roads
We are making a variety of improvements
to the outside of all blocks of flats over
the next four years, and will ensure they
are in good repair. This will vary from block
to block, depending on need, existing
issues and residents’ views. We will also
improve the internal communal areas and
clear up the street environment.

We also plan to:
� Improve security and reduce anti-social

behaviour 
� Carry out landscaping around the blocks of flats 
� Increase residential car parking where possible,

and
� Make better use of communal areas

In April 2016 residents were consulted on the
improvements to blocks on STOWFORD ROAD and
BAYSWATER ROAD. We spoke to 81% of the
residents of these blocks and from that feedback,
92% of the respondents were in favour of the
proposed works.

Planned works include:
� Demolition of drying areas and bin stores
� Rendering of entrance porches 
� Installation of metal looped fence to define

boundaries
� Improvement of paths
� Relocation of bin and storage sheds
� Planting of shrubs and hedging

We will consult with the residents of each
block before any planned works take place.

General 
timetable

2–26 Stowford Road

55–89 Bayswater Road

Building a world-class city for everyone

2016/2017

2017/2018

2018/2019

55–89 (odd) Bayswater Road 

2–60 (even)  Stowford Road

42–136 (even)  Barton Road

1–18 Cress Hill Place 
46–70 (even)  Northfield 
1–26 Lydia Close 
49a–53d Fettiplace

1–36 Brome Place 

2–24 (even)  High Cross Way 

1–32 Henry Taunt Close


